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        Okanagan Breastfeeding Coalition
            MEDIA RELEASE
The Penticton Community Centre first in B.C. to receive ‘Breastfeeding Friendly’ designation

October 3, 2009

The Penticton Community Centre has been awarded the designation of ‘Breastfeeding 

Friendly’ by the Okanagan Breastfeeding Coalition.   They have the distinction of being the first 

community centre in BC to receive this designation as part of a larger ‘Building a Breastfeeding 

Friendly Community’ initiative. The ‘Breastfeeding Friendly’ designation is awarded when breastfeeding families feel welcomed and supported to breastfeed anytime, anywhere in their community. 

Babies in Penticton and the Okanagan are not being breastfed for as long as is currently 

recommended by  the World Health Organization and Health Canada, who  recommend exclusive breastfeeding for the first 6 months and continued breastfeeding, along with complementary foods for 2 years and beyond.
Dr. Paul Hasselback, Medical Health Officer for the South and Central Okanagan notes “It is important to create an environment that is supportive of public breastfeeding. Research shows that when women and families feel supported to breastfeed they will continue to breastfeed longer.”


Moreover, a mother’s choice to breastfeed her child in public is supported by the British
Columbia Human Rights Tribunal that states it is discriminatory to ask breastfeeding women to 
cover up or breastfeed somewhere else.

Of particular interest to the Community Center, is the growing evidence of an association 
between breastfeeding and reduced childhood obesity.   In becoming ‘Breastfeeding Friendly’, 
the Community Centre is leading the way in promoting this aspect of health for women and 
children in our community.  “While we had always considered ourselves to be supportive of breastfeeding families, we feel we have now taken a leadership position to formalize our support,” says Lori Mullin, Recreation Supervisor of the City of Penticton Community Center.


The Okanagan Breastfeeding Coalition congratulates Mullin and her co-managers on

receiving this designation, and encourages all business and facilities in the South Okanagan to

become ‘Breastfeeding Friendly’.  The process is easy and there is no cost involved. 
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